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Dated : 15" December, 2011

Sub.: Extension of Project on Phase-out of CTC in Metal Cleaning (Project ID
41505)

Dear Mr. Arora,

This has reference to your mail dated 13" December, 2011 on the above
mentioned subject. As you are aware that the project “Phase-out of CTC in Metal
Cleaning” has been successfully implemented and 8 large consumers and a large
number of Small and Medium Enterprises (SMEs) have been the beneficiaries in this
sector. Though, the use of CTC has already been phased-out, the production of
CTC and the sustainability of the CTC phase-out is still to be monitored.

In view of above, Phase-out of CTC in Metal Cleaning project may be
extended till December, 2013,

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
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